JAMIL HASAN

(713) 724-6217 (Mobile)

E-mail: jssahasan@gmail.com

WORK CITES

- Diverse Online. "Black Colleges Diversifying by Recruiting Hispanics." The Associated Press. 3 Aug. 2006 http://www.diverseeducation.com/artman/publish/printer 6210.shtml.
- Axtman, Kris. "Black Colleges' new outreach: Hispanic students." The Christian Science Monitor. 25 Oct. 2004 http://www.csmonitor.com/2004/1025/p03s01-ussc.htm.
- Baird, Annette. "Universities, colleges open doors to evacuees. "The Houston Chronicle 10- 11Sep. 2005.
- Davis, Rhea. "The Campus Life is calling." The Houston Chronicle 20 Aug. 2004: B4.
- DiMaria, Frank. (September 2005). Latinos Find a Home at HBCUs. The Hispanic Outlook in Higher Education, 25-26.
- Mangan, Katherine. (September 2005). Texas Southern University adjusts as it takes in 500 Students displaced by Hurricane Katrina. The Chronicle of Higher Education, LII (6), A31.
- Nissimov, Ron. "TSU Enrollment up for 4th straight Year." The Houston Chronicle 9 Oct. 2002: 101(361), 1-IOA.
- Nissimov, Ron. "State's universities facing surge in aid applications." The Houston Chronicle 14 Aug. 2002:28A.
- Starks, Misty. "Black Colleges recruiting Hispanics." The Houston Defender 10-16 Dec. 2006:76(7).
- Turner, Dorie. (August 2006). Black Colleges Recruit Latinos: Educators see two Minorities As a natural fit. The
 Atlanta Journal-Constitution, Associated Press, pg 3. Turner, Dorie. "Black Colleges Recruit Hispanics." USA Today 5
 Aug. 2006 http://www.usatoday.com/news/education/2006-08-05 Blackcolleges_x.htm.
- Unknown Author. (February 2005). Gear Events to attract more Hispanic students to your Institution. Enrollment Management Report, 8(11), 1-8.
- Unknown Author. (January 2005). Gear events toward Hispanic student to attract more of Them to your institution. The Successful Registrar, 4(11), 1-8.
- Unknown Author. "Waiting for Justice." The Houston Chronicle 7 Mar. 2004: 5E
- Unknown Author. "Jamil-New Comptroller." The Texas Southern University Herald 31 Mar. 1999: 51(12).
- Washington, Efrain. "Teamwork key to Financial Aid Success." The Texas Southern University Herald 13 Feb. 2002: 54(9).
- Texas Southern University. "TSU Educates International Visitors from Bangladesh."
- The TSU Times Sep. 2003:1(4), 1-3.
- Texas Southern University. "Enrollment Management does it Again." The TSU Times Oct. 2004: 2(2), 2.
- Texas Southern University. "Enrollment Management and Planning Aims High."
- The TSU Times Nov. 2004: 2(3), 6.
- Texas Southern University. "Texas Southern Second Largest HBCU." The Generations of Pride: Texas Southern University Alumni Magazine 2003:4.
- Texas Southern University. "Connecting the University: Call Center Rings in on Customer Service." The President's Report May 2004:5.
- Texas Southern University. "Financial Aid Office Reports Upsurge in Early Applications."
 The President's Report May 2004:4.
- Texas Southern University. "Upgrades in Enrollment Management." The President's Report Feb. 2004:5.
- Texas Southern University. "Enrollment Upsurge." 2003 Annual Report. 30-32
- Texas Southern University. "Focus on Technology."